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Hi Shaun
 
Thanks again for looking at this for us.
 
As discussed on our call, the Applicant has provided a response to EHG’s request for root
mapping for trees 41, 48 and 49 (attached). Could you please review and let us know if the
response overcomes EHG’s concerns?
 
I’d be happy to go out on site and take some pics next week, if it would assist.
 
Many thanks
Nathan
 
Nathan Stringer
Senior Planning Officer
Social Infrastructure
 
Department of Planning and Environment
4 Parramatta Square | 12 Darcy Street | Parramatta NSW 2150
T 
 

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. 
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present
and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our
ongoing
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.
 
 




